
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City Council of the City of 
Northfield will meet at 6:00 p.m., June 6, 2017, in the Council Chambers, 
801 Washington Street, Northfield, Minnesota to consider an amended 
currency exchange license application submitted by Ana Edra Ortiz 
Pano on behalf of Servicios Latinos Menas LLC to move its currency 
exchange operations from 875 Highway 3 N to 513 1st Street W, North-
field, MN  55057.

The City Council shall consider any and all public input at the scheduled 
public hearing and may consider approving said application.

Questions may be directed to Deborah Little, City Clerk, at 
507-645-3001 or via e-mail: deb.little@ci.northfield.mn.us.  

Deborah Little
City Clerk
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